VOLUNTEER HOURS COORDINATOR (VHC)

HOURS PERFORMED BY VOLUNTEERS ARE TURNED IN TO THE VHC FOR TALLY. ANY AND ALL
VOLUNTEER ACTIVITIES SHOULD BE REPORTED AT EACH CHAPTER MEETING. THE EFFORTS ARE NOT
LIMITED TO AARP SUPPORT, BUT ANY ASSISTANCE GIVEN TO HELP OTHERS-TIME FOR TRAVEL AND TIME
ON THE PHONE ALSO SHOULD BE REPORTED. HELPING AT REST HOMES, HOSPITALS, ETC., BEING A CARE
GIVER, TRIAD, DRIVING A SENIOR TO APPOINTMENTS, HELPING AROUND THE HOME OF AN
INCAPACITATED SENIOR, ET., ETC..—IT ALL COUNTS

THE VHC TALLIES THE NUMBERS OF HOURS MONTHLY AND THEN FOR THE YEAR. THE ANNUAL TOTAL IS
THEN REMITTED TO THE STATE AARP FOR POSTING TO OUR CHAPTER. EVEN THOUGH WE DON'T BRAG,
IT'S A FACT THAT OUR CHAPTER MEMBERS DO A “HECK OF A JOB HELPING OTHERS”.



